From: Keli Luecke

To: <u>Transportation Commission</u>

Subject: 2021 Vision Zero projects Agenda item #7

Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 12:58:14 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

I'm writing to express opposition to item #7 on today's meeting agenda, the proposed changes to Whitney Way. I have lived on S Whitney Way for 10 years. I don't think it is necessary to eliminate parking in this residential area on Whitney Way. Where are visitors or maintenance employees supposed to park? How will visitors who use a wheelchair or our elderly park blocks away and walk in order to visit our homes? Currently, the parking lane provides enough room for bicycles to travel as well.

Thank you for your consideration, Keli Luecke 202 S Whitney Way